Curriculum Coordinator Report:

June 2024

Professional development:
> The Standards-Based Grading Team had their last session of professional development. We set three goals for next year, to

begin a discussion and move forward with faculty and staff.
> BOCES will be offering more training next year, to inform us on how we might align standard-based grading with multiple

pathways to graduation.

Data & Curriculum:
> [Iready diagnostics have been completed in grades k-8. I will be sharing growth data that has been accumulated and

analyzed.
> | continue to work on gathering information from teachers to order new curricula for next year.

MTSS and AIS:
> We held the last two meetings with the high school MTSS team. We worked on developing strategies to be

implemented with students at the beginning of next year..

Summer School;
> We have been working on planning summer school, reaching out to parents, and determining the human resources we

will need to service the students who will be attending.



Individual Teacher Support:
> Teachers need extra support and encouragement this time of year as it gets busier and students are looking forward to
summer vacation. I am working to assist them with classroom management needs and supporting them with end of
the year paperwork and responsibilities.
Human Resources:
> The administration team has met regularly and worked together to make important human resource decisions,
which has included closely looking at applications, setting up interviews and decision making on potential

candidates.



